
 

 

 

 
  

  

Robins Class  

Year 1/2 have started their production of 

the Inn Crowd. Miss Wood and all the adults 

have been working hard. Thank you to all 

those parents who are practicing songs and 

lines at home! 

Wren Class  

Have been 

enjoying their 

new ‘Thespian 

Terrace’ to 

perform on over 

the last few 

weeks 

25th November 2022 The Blue Bulletin 

 X` 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we go into our busiest time of year we continue to 

work hard in school. The children in Early Years and 

KS1 are very busy with their Christmas plays, year 6 

have started Forest Schools, there’s lots of trips still 

taking place and we will be welcoming Mrs Tack, our 

new teacher in year 3/4, for some days in the coming 

weeks. Thank you for your continued support at home 

with reading and homework. 

Mrs Knox and Mrs Applebee 

Christian Distinctiveness 
Reverend Matthew came into school last week to 

lead collective worship on the Liturgical Clock and 

the meaning behind it. Despite the technical 

difficulties it was really lovely to welcome him into 

school. He now lives much closer to school and so 

we will be seeing a lot more of him in the coming 

months.  

Osprey Class 

Some of Osprey class represented Richard this 

week at Sports Hall Athletics. They have been 

learning about Space in Science 

Starling Class  

The children in year 3/4 have been working hard on their class 

assembly all about Hanukah. They have made delicious potato 

latkes. They are looking forward to sharing all their learning with 

you next week. 

Red Kite Class  

They have 

been really 

enjoying their 

gymnastics 

unit especially 

getting the 

equipment 

out. 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

29th November – Starling Class Hanukah 

Assembly 

30th November – Open Afternoon 

1st December – Year 1,2, 3 Global Trip 

7th December – Coffee Morning 

8th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Please see the Christmas Programme for more 

information about the last week of term. 

 

SAFEGUARDING – Always our main priority 

Our school staff have had their annual safeguarding 

training and we have Designated Safeguarding Leads in 

School. Please come to us if you have a concern at any 

point. 

Do you have a concern about the well being of a child in school? 

Please speak to a DSLs or a member of staff in school. 

Useful contact details: 

NSPCC -0808 800 5000 

Childline -0800 111 

Non-emergency number for the police 0116 222 2222 

Cost of Living Increases 

 
We are very aware of the current increases and wanted to let 

you know some locally available ways that might be supportive 

to our families. 

Local Food Banks 

Charnwood Food Group 

Loughborough Area Food Bank information 

Warm Spaces 

St. Peters Glenfield 

Beaumont Leys Library 

Uniform 

Please be aware that uniform does not have to have the school 

logo on and can be purchased from most of the local 

supermarkets and is reasonably priced. We always have lots of 

lost property so please come and see what’s available before 

you buy anything. We will advertise local uniform sales as they 

come up.  

If you need any kind of support please come and see us and we 

will do what we can to help. 

Building Work 

We are due to be having some building work start 

on the 1st December. This means that Wren Class 

and Robins class will be moving classrooms for a 

short while. Class teachers will send out more 

information via Class Dojo. 

https://www.charnwood-fpg.org.uk/copy-of-need-help
https://www.trusselltrust.org/get-help/find-a-foodbank/loughborough-area-foodbank/
https://www.stpetersglenfield.org.uk/
https://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-community/libraries-and-community-centres/libraries/

